

April 9, 2008

Dear Ms. Geela Parish,

This letter is to invite you to attend an international and historical event, dedicated to reconciliation between the peoples of the world with a special focus on the Middle East.

The event will take place in Rome, Italy on the 29th and 30th of May 2008 with the participation of Shimon Peres, President of the State of Israel; H.M. Mohammed VI, King of Morocco; and Mahmoud Abbas, President of the PNA as well as eminent personalities in the fields of culture, philanthropy and business.

The event will take place with the High Patronage of the President of the Republic of Italy and under the auspices of the Italian Council of Ministers, of the Italian Ministry of Foreign Affairs and of the City of Rome.

The summit will lead to a concrete commitment by political, religious and business leaders to construct a new approach based on forgiveness and reconciliation, the only path to real and lasting peace.

A special performance by Grammy award winning artist Patti LaBelle, international musician and peace ambassador Liel and a choir of children from different religious and cultural backgrounds will open the event.

We realize that this is short notice but the issues are urgent and the international situation is such that immediate action is needed.

Looking forward to your attendance, we send you our best wishes,

Ambassador Uri Savir

Maryhind Jaidha Maria Nicoletta Gaida